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 2012-6-29

Batasan Hills National High School
Batasan Hills, Quezon City
Principal:  Dr. Diego M. Amid
Contact/Teacher:  Erlize de Castro
Request for MATUL students’ internship

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN


Greetings.  I hope this letter may find you well. I would like to request for a MATUL student, who is currently enrolled at ATS through a partnership agreement with Asuza Pacific University to participate in your organization through an internship.

The name of the students is:

KATIE GARD


May I kindly ask you and your organization to accommodate the student for a 40-hour internship. The student will submit any supporting documents that will explain the purpose and process of the internship further.


Thank you very much in advance for your kind assistance.

Sincerely yours







______________________




Dr. Peter Nitschke, CTUL Director
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